
Rang 3 
Meán Fómhair – Deireadh Fómhair 2019 

Number: 

We will be learning all about the 
number stories from 11 to 20 in 
school. Children should be 
encouraged to practice these at 
home, orally and using physical 
materials to create a multisensory 
learning approach. 

We will also be counting on and 
back in 2s, 5s and 10s to 50, then 
100. Please practice this at home 
also!  

We are using the words ‘before, 
between and after’ to discuss the 
position of numbers on the 
numberline. You can help 
consdolidate this learning by using 
the same language at home to 
discuss the position of people in a 
queue, the colours of cars when 
you’re stuck in traffic or you could 
even use a tape measure as your 
very own numberline! 

Shape, Space and Measure: 

We will be learning all about 2D 
and 3D shapes this term. Children 
should be encouraged to look for 
shapes in everyday objects e.g. 
rectangular windows, circular 
clocks, ice cream cones, cans of 
food as cylinders etc…This is also a 
great opportunity to discuss how 
many sides/corners/faces 
household objects have.  

 

Tuesday 
afternoon: 

Tap and Clap 
Reading – 

every night! 

 

Remember:  
School bag and 

homework 
folder every day! 

Thursdays

PE 

Fónaic na Gaeilge – Phonics 

Children will be practising 
letters and sounds every day 
using the Cód na Gaeilge 
Scheme for teaching phonics in 
Irish. To help, you could also 
practise saying and singing the 
alphabet at home. Ask your 
children for help with the 
sounds!  

Punctuation: 

Rang 3 will be busy learning 
all about using full stops and 
capital letters in their writing. 
We will also be learning about 
question marks. Parents should 
also encourage them to notice 
punctuation in reading books 
and newspapers/magazines at 
home. E.g. “Can you see any 
full stops or question marks on 
this page?” 

             

Reading:  
Reading aloud is one of the 
best ways to encourage 
children to thrive in literacy 
lessons. Children should read 
their reading book every night, 
taking the chance to also 
discuss pictures and stories 
covered by the book.  

Our topic for the term 
is Travel and 
Transport. We will be 
focussing on Types of 
transport and ways to 
travel and then we 
will be learning about 
the impact of travel 
on the environment 
and how we can make 
it Eco-Friendly.  

Children are 
encouraged to take 

part in Cycle to 
School week in 

September in order to 
promote healthy living 

and reducing our 
carbon footprint!

 


